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I live in Portland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor
as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council. 
Anything we can do to support people walking, biking, and generally using their body
to get around, I believe is very important for our social, political, physical, and 
environmental well-being. Preserving corridors that for pleasant pedestrian use is a 
key role we can play. Thank you for your support


